
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Your PTA needs you!! 
Sharmans Cross Junior School 

Summer Fair 2015 

on Friday 3rd July 

5pm- 7.30pm 

 

This year our Summer Fair will have a garden party theme and the PTA really 

needs help from anybody who can spare some of their precious time.  Whether 

you can help by working at home wrapping sweet gifts or an hour to help ticket 

the tombola, every bit of time, no matter how small, will help.   

Please complete and return the attached form A.S.A.P. and by Friday 12th June 

with your name and phone number and one of the PTA will contact you. 

 



 

Name: 

Contact number: 

*please delete as appropriate 

* I can help from home. 

* I can help ticket-up the tombola on Friday 26 June. 

* I can collect food supplies. 

* I can help with the set up on Friday 3 July. 

* I can help with the dismantling of the summer fair. 

* I can help run a stall. 

* I am able to offer help but would like to discuss it further. 

 

If you have any questions, please email us via 

sharmanscrosspta@hotmail.co.uk or alternatively leave a message 

with the school office or on our FB page and we will contact you 

directly. 

                                 

Thank you for your help and let’s work together to make this a 

superb summer fair for our children! 

mailto:sharmanscrosspta@hotmail.co.uk

